ITEM 5 ATTACHMENT B

From: Heather Melton

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 11:28 AM

To: Robert Yalda; Anna Ford

Subject: Calabasas Lake - CPHA - Wishes to Continue with Marine Bio
Importance: High

Hello Robert and Anna
Below is the email from Ida Worth stating that CPHA wishes to continue with Marine Biochemists.

Thanks- Heather

From: Ida Worth <idaworth@rossmorganco.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 11:17 AM

To: Heather Melton <hmelton@cityofcalabasas.com>; Lisa Byrd <lisab@rossmorganco.com>
Subject: RE: Calabasas Lake - CPHA

| just confirmed that CPHA wishes to have the contract renewed with Marine Biochemists as of Oct 31%'. Can we
presume that the cost will remain the same?

Thanks very much, Heather.

Ida Worth, CMCA, AMS
Community Association Manager
Vice President / General Manager

Ross Morgan & Company, Inc., AAMC®

"An Accredited Association Management Company'
23901 Calabasas Road, Suite 2004

Calabasas, CA 91302

idaworth@rossmorganco.com

(818) 225-9191 x 103

(818) 591-3044 Fax Line

WWW.rossmorganco.com
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Notice: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to
whom they are addressed. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected the e-mail, please notify the author by replying to
this message and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying,
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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